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MEMORANDUM

To: Utah Division of Public Utilities

From: Public Service Commission of Utah
Gary Widerburg, PSC Secretary

Date: October 3, 2018

Subject: Extension of Time Requested, Docket Nos. 14-057-22, 15-057-04, 15-057-11,
and 16-057-05

On September 26, 2018, the Utah Division of Public Utilities filed a memorandum requesting
additional time to complete the 2015 and 2016 audits of Dominion Energy Utah’s 191 account,
pending receipt of audit reports from the Wexpro accounting monitor and additional information
from Dominion Energy Utah.

For good cause shown, the PSC grants the extension of time until December 31, 2018.
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